
TEAR DROP ORNAMENT ORDER FORM 2018 

As a volunteer-run organization, Brief Encounters relies on donations from the community in 
order to provide services to grieving families. We would be grateful if you included a “love 
gift” with your order. Your gift is tax deductible.  

Once a year we ask you to update our records and verify that you want to continue to receive 
the newsletter. Do you wish to receive the monthly newsletter?  Yes____ No ____ 

We are considering switching to a digital newsletter in 2019. Would you prefer to have the 
newsletter emailed to you? If yes, please clearly provide your email address:  

I am enclosing my Love Gift in the amount of $________ in loving memory of 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

To order your personalized ornament, please fill out the following information: 

(Suggested donation of $20.00 for each ornament) 

Your baby/babies name(s) as you would like it them to appear on the ornament:  

Baby’s Name ____________________________________________ 

Baby’s birth date ____/____/____   death date   ____/____/____   

Baby’s Name __________________________________________________ 

Baby’s birth date ____/____/____   death date   ____/____/____   

Your name _____________________________________________ 

Street Address ___________________________________ City _________________________  

State ______   ZIP ______________ 

Number of Ornaments: ________     Amount enclosed for ornaments $ _________ 

Love Gift: $ __________   Total Enclosed: $ _____________ 

Credit/Debit #______________________________________ Exp. Date _____________  CVC 
#_______ 

Phone Number (_______) _______-__________ 

Please mail this form to Brief Encounters c/o Heather Smith, 421 Park Dr., Oregon City, OR 
97045 or if you are paying by debit/credit card, you can email the form to 
HeatherS@BriefEncounters.org. 
Ornaments will be available for you to pick up at the annual Holiday Remembrance 
Gathering on Monday, December 10th starting at 7 PM at the Peace House 2116 NE 18th 
Ave. If you are unable to attend, we can box and mail the ornaments for an additional 
$8.00.   

Brief Encounters is a non-sectarian, non-profit organization recognized as tax-exempt under 
IRS section 501(c)(3), Federal ID #45-4822283. 


